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Office of the Registrar

Ref. No.: SETGOI/SVSD/2024/INT./12 Date: 30.10.2024

NOTICE

This is hereby informed to all the students of Swami Vivekananda School of Diploma that the college will
remain closed from 31* October, 2024 to 3 November, 2024 on account of Kali Puja and Bhatridwritiya.

The college will reopens on 4™ Novenber, 2024.
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Dr. Snlgdhadlp Ghosh
Registrar
SVSD
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